
PUBLIC NOTICE  
 
 The Okaloosa County School Board’s RFP Evaluation Committee hereby gives 

notice that it is cancelling its meeting regarding RFP 21-01 Employee Benefits Brokerage 

and Consulting Services, scheduled for Friday, September 3, 2021, at 8:30 a.m., at the 

Okaloosa County School District Central Administration Complex Training Room, located 

at 202 Hwy 85N, Niceville, FL 32578. 

 
 
By: Marcus D. Chambers, Superintendent and Corporate Secretary 
 
 


